
The topic in Burton Class this term is All around the world. 

 
Fledgling 

Out & about 

 Windows on the world 

We will be learning about the skills and qualities 
needed to work as a team.  We will go to the Leisure 

Centre each week, learning and improving our 
swimming. 

We will be learning about how to stay healthy in 
PHSE.  We will also be enjoying and making careful 

observations about Spring and Summer by doing 
forest school activities each week. 

The children will learn about the countries of the world and 
will develop their place knowledge and understanding. They 

will explore and investigate geographical similarities and 
differences of a contrasting locality with a non-European 

country. The children will be able to identify and explain key 
physical and human features and begin to use geographical 

skills. 
 

As Historians we will learn 
about Mary Anning and 
about her contributions to 
palaeontology. 

 
As Geographers we will be 
looking at maps and flags and 
learning about other countries 
of the world.  We will learn 

about a family living in Mexico. 

 
As Writers we will be 
continuing to improve our 
phonics.  We will be 
focusing on rhyme and 

increasing our vocabulary. 
 

 
As Mathematicians we are 
continuing to practise our + - 
x and divide skills.     We will 
be counting in patterns, 

telling the time and using money. 
 

As scientists we will be 
learning about ways to stay 
healthy.  We will also learn 

about seasonal changes. 

As artists and designers, we will 
be printing and learning about 
Joan Miro.  We will design a 
mascot for the Coronation. 

As sports people we will 
be learning to swim or 
improving our skills in the 
pool. 

As Linguists we will be 
learning colours and 
numbers in Spanish. 

• As rights respecting 
young people we will learn 
more being our best and 
growing and changing. 

As musicians we will be 
learning new songs and 
move to the pulse.  We will be 
learning how to record 
musical notes when listening 

to clapping patterns and pieces of music. 
 

In RE we will be finding 
about special places 
and thinking about what 
God is like.  We will also 

learn about Shabbat. 

As computer scientists we 
will learn how important it 
is to keep personal details 
private when using the 
Internet.  We will learn 
about pictograms and 

programming quizzes. 

 


